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8 November 2022

Withdrawal of Notice of Annual Meeting

New Zealand Rural Land Company Limited advises that it has withdrawn the announcement of its Notice of 
Annual Meeting to be held on 8 December 2022.

A new Notice of Meeting will be provided prior to the Annual Meeting. This will include a requirement to seek 
approval to the Forest Estate acquisition announced to the market on 21 October 2022. The date for the Annual 
Meeting remains 8 December 2022

For further information please contact:

Richard Milsom      
Mobile: 021 274 2476 
Email: richard@nzrlm.co.nz

or

Christopher Swasbrook    
Mobile: 021 928 262 
Email: chris@nzrlc.co.nz


